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17th October 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of Blue Group 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Phonics session on Tuesday 20th November. The 

session will be a chance for you to see how we teach our Read, Write Inc. method of Phonics and 

we hope this will allow you to support your child at home. The session will begin at 9am and will 

last 30 minutes. This will be a one off lesson which will go over an initial sound and also a sound 

that we call special friends. As well as this we will practice reading our green and red words. The 

whole of Blue Group will be taught together and therefore it is not an accurate assessment of the 

stage your child is at in Phonics.  

 

As this is still a learning time for the children we ask that only one adult per child attends so there 

is enough space for quality work to take place. If you would like to join us for this session, please 

book online via our website selecting ‘Booking in-school events’ under the ‘Parents’ tab, by 

Monday 12th November.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

The Foundation Team 


